CHATUGE VILLAGE

COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION
AP

The Chatuge Village Community Association, Inc.
P.O. Box 738
Hayesville, North Carolina 28904

CVCA policy regarding Village water supply lines and shutoff valves:

The general policy for CVCA regarding Village water supply and shutoff valves is as follows:
e Any supply line issues from the road or CVCA water supply line shut-off valve are the
responsibility of the owner.
¢ In the case where no shutoff valve is present at the CVCA wter supply line—for a dwelling which
has already been built and connected to the CVCA water system—CVCA will be responsible for
the cost of installation of a new shutoff valve.
e This is the same standard policy most municipalities use.

New shutoff valve installation and connection to the CVCA water system
Members shall make such requests in writing, using the CVCA Water connection Request application.

1. Application can be found at: www.chatugevillage.org >CVCA Community documents.
2. Send completed application to CVCABoard@chatugevillage.org

a. State Lot # and street address.
3. After Board approval, the member is responsible for:

a. scheduling work for service connection

b. payment for services to the CVCA Water System contractor.
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